
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, April 24, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: BBQ Chicken  

 Homestyle Salisbury Steak with Gravy  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No Birthdays Today     

   

1. Please support Cole Kostrzewa’s Eagle Scout Project. The project is collecting toys for 

children being treated for leukemia. The toys will be given when the kids have difficult 

procedures and surgeries. Suggestions for toys include stuffed animals, dolls, craft kits 

and Legos. There is a collection box in the foyer and will be there until May 5
th

.  

 

2. Attention 8th graders: 

You will receive (or already have received) information from your adviser about an 

opportunity to recognize a staff member who has made a positive difference in your life 

during your time in District 105. We'd like for you to think about a teacher, coach, club 

sponsor, director, or other staff member who has had a positive impact and recognize that 

person. Information on how you can do that are in the document you have received. You 

can also find this information on our website and it has also has gone home in the weekly 

email to families. Please submit your entry no later than Friday, April 27th. Talk to your 

adviser or Mr. Hood if you have questions.  

 

3. Yesterday volleyball traveled to Westchester to take on the Warriors. 7th grade played 

first and jumped out to a commanding lead. Behind the serves from Peter Sanchez, back 

row passes from Sammy Kogen and Dylan Colbert, and dominant plays at the net from 

Nick Polinowski, 7th grade cruised to a win in two sets. 

 

8th grade followed up 7th grade’s performance with another win, too. 8th grade improved 

to 4-0 thanks to strong, all-around play from Jack Nutting and Christian Koos along with 

some big time plays from Joel Nunez at the net. Tigers resume gameplay Friday at home 

against McClure. 

 

4. You can still purchase tickets to this Sunday's District 105 Day at the  Kane County 

Cougar Game. Game starts at 1. Tickets are only $7 a piece. Ticket forms are available in 

the office OR on the Gurrie website. Turn your ticket form into the office by Wednesday 

at the end of the day.  

 

5. Attention: IMSA Fusion will meet today afterschool in Ms. Calder’s room.  

 

6. On Friday, the volleyball team hosted the Highland hornets for our home opener.  

7th grade took the W with great defensive plays made by Sammy Kogen and savage 

attacks from Nick Polonowski.  



 

8th grade pulled of the dub thanks to excellent serving from Thomas Kawczynski and 

Aidan Collins and the block party hosted by Billy Bach, Jack Nutting, and Jack 

Bradbury. Kyle Hannigan kept the ball alive under pressure on game point to help the 

tigers secure the victory.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


